
  
  

PARISH  NEWSLETTER  4th  November  2018 
Parish Priest:  Fr. Stephen Farragher, 094-9630006 / 087-9210305 

Email:  ballyhaunisparish@gmail.com  Parish Office: 094-9630006 
  

PARISH  WEBSITE:  http://www.ballyhaunisparish.ie 

Newsletter on line:  Parish website   

Web-cam:  http://www.ballyhaunisparish.ie or www.mcnmedia.tv 

 

Emergency numbers: 

Knock:  094-9388100.    

Fr. Feeney, Ballinlough:  094-9640155 Fr. McGuinness, Bekan:  094-9380203 

  

 

 

 

ANNIVERSARY  MASSES  5th November -  11th  NOVEMBER 
  

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 10.00am.  Saturday 7.30pm. 

Patrick & Helen Gilmore, Johnstown 

Mary Shaw & decd.,  Island 

Michael Coyne, Devlis 

Michael Donnellan, Beech Park 

Teresa O’Grady, Dublin— nee  Lowry, Brickens 

Eamonn & Claire  Phillips, Main St.      

Patrick & Kit Murphy 

Mary Agnes, Charlie O’Reilly & decd. Holywell 

Deceased members of The Legion of Mary 

John Kirrane, Knockbrack 

************************************* 

Sunday 10.00 First Anniversary mass: James Rynne, Tully, Carrowbehy 
  

 

  

10/11 NOVEMBER 7.30pm. 10.00 am 12.00  

  

  

MINISTERS  

OF THE  

EUCHARIST  

Irene Healy Mary Sykes (NH) Gabrielle Lyons 

Brigid Lynskey Mary Murphy Eileen Donnellan 

Noreen Gallagher Marie Gallagher Dympna Greally 

Marina Coyne Kay Curley Patsy Flanagan 

Marion Regan Mike Griffin Jana Jurakova 

READERS John Doyle Willie Ryan Margaret Monaghan 

  

COLLECTORS  

FOR 

NOVEMBER        

Hugh Rudden Peter Gallagher Bernie Quinn 

Michael Egan Gabriel Smith Peter McCafferty 

Padraic Regan Mike Griffin Tom Finn 

http://www.mcnmedia.tv/


_________________                               

     MASS        

SERVERS FOR     

NOVEMBER 

  

  

Kieran Connolly Oliver Cribbin Eddie Mooney 

Lucy Phillips JC Ava McCormack JC  Jamie Nolan 

Alex Byrne JC Jake Powers JC Jack Nolan 

Nathan O Tool Jason Powers Liam Hill JC 

Lochlann Waldron Adam Kelly Aishat Rasaq JC 

Desmond Yobuet Igor Raczynski Isaac Owusu 

 

 

WEEKDAY  READERS 

Monday:  Mary Gormley  

Tuesday:  Sean Paul Tighe 

Wednesday: Freddie O’Brien 

Friday: Christina Concannon 

  
    

RReecceennttllyy  BBaappttiisseedd::WWee  wweellccoommee  iinnttoo  tthhee  ffaaiitthh  CCoommmmuunniittyy  TTeeoo  GGoojjkkoovviicc,,,,  UUppppeerr  MMaaiinn  SStt..  

  

SSuunnddaayy  CCoolllleeccttiioonn  OOccttoobbeerr  2277//2288::    €2110 

 

 

 

 

 

ARRIVING IN THE CHURCH 

Usually when we come into God’s 

house we bow our heads or go down 

on one knee. This is called 

‘genuflection’. It shows respect and 

love for Jesus. We genuflect or bow in 

front of the tabernacle, the special 

place where Jesus is present at all 

times. The tabernacle may be behind 

the altar or to one side of it. There 

will be a red light near the 

tabernacle, called the Sanctuary 

Lamp. This light tells us that Jesus, 

the Blessed Sacrament, is present 

inside. The Blessed Sacrament is 

another name for Jesus 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



THANK GOD FOR THE LITTLE THINGS 

Jesus spoke of the lights, 

Candles, lamps, not great bonfires; 

Just small steady flames 

To brighten some dark corner of the house. 

Jesus always preached little; 

Children, flowers , sparrows; 

Mustard seeds, loaves and fishes; 

He didn’t expect people to make great gestures. 

He knows that little is the currency of everyday living. 

We thank God for the little lights, 

The warm smile, the hug, the phone call. 

A wave from a friend, a cup of tea, 

An open door, a talent freely shared. 

May our Faith and Light community carry the lamp of   kindness, 

To give light to those in darkness. 

Amen.      

  

REMEMBRANCE MASS 

On Saturday 10th November at 7:30pm there will be a special remembrance Mass for all whose 

names are included on the November lists - remembering especially those who died during the past 

year.  You will have an opportunity to light a candle in memory of your loved ones. 

November envelopes are available in the church porch.   

The lists of names will be placed on the altar and those included will be remembered at all Masses 

during the month of November.  Please do not include any money in the November envelopes.  

You are invited to pin memorial cards or photos of your deceased loved ones on the memorial board 

in the church. 

  

CONFIRMATION 
Information night for parents/guardians of children preparing for confirmation next year in Scoil Íosa, 

Ballyhaunis will be held Tuesday 6th November at 8pm in Scoil Íosa,. 

   
33 Day’s to Morning Glory 
Time to take out your 33 Day’s to Morning Glory books again. The Do it Yourself  Retreat starts 

again in Ballyhaunis on the 5th November. A limited number of books will be available on the day. 

  

HEALING  &  HOPE  CONCERT: Chapel Street Gospel Choir are putting on a FREE concert on 

Friday November 16th in the Church of The Holy Rosary in Castlebar.  The concert is entitled 

"Healing and Hope".  It is a concert for everyone but especially for anyone who is finding this time of 

year difficult for any reason.  The choir hope to comfort and uplift with inspiring words and music.  

All welcome. 
  

MAYO ROSCOMMON HOSPICE gratefully acknowledge receipt of €342 proceeds from a coffee 

morning at the communal hall Clare court organised by Ballyhaunis Active Retirement group. Thanks 

to all for their kind efforts and all who gave so generously to the cause of hospice. All funds raised 

locally stay local.  

  

BALLYHAUNIS GOLF CLUB are holding a silent auction starting Friday November 23rd for one 

week. Any unwanted saleable goods E.G. Unwanted Glass, Crystal  or Gifts,  Golf Clubs/ Equipment, 

Garden Equipment in working order, Household Items or Utensils, Pictures, Brica A-Brae, Tools or 

Jewellery etc. requested. For further information contact Michael  at the golf club on 0949630014.  

  



MAYO CANCER SUPPORT are holding a Men’s Support Group Meeting on Tuesday 6th 

November at 7pm in Rock Rose House, Castlebar. All are Welcome.  

  

 WESTERN ALZHEIMERS relies on voluntary fundraising to maintain many of our services.  Our 

fundraising team work tirelessly organizing fundraising ventures, e.g. Our weekly Lotto, Annual Tea 

Day, Church gate collections, Card Games, Sale of Christmas cards etc. Everybody realizes we are 

living in recessionary times and we are forever grateful to the general public who continue to be very 

supportive of our endeavours. 

  

 
 
CITIZENS INFORMATION 

 There is a new time for the Citizens Information monthly visit to the Family Resource Centre. The 

next visit is this coming Monday 5th November from 1.30pm until 3.30pm at St. Mary’s Augustinian 

Abbey. Please come along if you have any official forms or questions about your entitlements. 

Information and advice about a wide range of issues is available from the Citizens Information so 

please feel welcome to call in this Monday afternoon. 

  

BALLYHAUNIS MEN’S SHED is open Monday to Friday, 10.00am—2.00pm at the Friary. Contact 

087-1911135. 

  
  

 

  

 


